
Notice for Reporting at the Allotted Medical College
against seat allotted in Mop-Up Round

1. In view of the short time for Reporting at the Allotted Medical
College against seat allotted in Mop-Up Round, it has been
decided by the competent authority that candidates who have
been upgraded may directly report to the allotted Institutes/
colleges along with admission letter of previously allotted
colleges (Round-2). Candidates may join by providing
undertaking that they will submit original documents within
10 days.

2. The candidates who have been allotted Medical College first
time in the Mop-Up Round of counselling, they need to
submit their original documents to the College/Institute for
the admission.
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